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Center for Community Adjustment (C.C.A.) 
Dress Guidelines 

 

“A Time and A Place…” 

There is an appropriate and acceptable situation in which to do something. How we dress at school is one of those 
things! Here at C.C.A., we work hard to maintain a safe and caring school where students can express their 
individual identities. Students have the right to express their personality at school, within the parameters of the 
school’s dress guidelines – without discrimination or harassment. At the same time, we are also preparing our 
students for their future in the business world. With that in mind, we have established guidelines that everyone 
must follow to support their growth for the next chapter of their lives. 

The following images include items that are prohibited. Failure to adhere to our dress guidelines may result in the 
following: 

• A pass will be given to the student(s) to go to the Health Office to change their clothing. 
➢ Student(s) will be offered clothing from the nurse to correct their attire. 

• Student(s) will be sent to an alternate classroom and complete learning activities/work. 
• Student(s) will eat in an alternate location, such as our Self-Evaluation Room (SER). 
• A member of our staff will contact the parent/guardian. 

                                                               

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

At C.C.A., we believe the most important thing you should wear to school is a friendly smile!  

We appreciate the cooperation of both the parents/guardians and our students in ensuring these dress 
guidelines are adhered to. 

 

 

 

 


